
PARENT TEACHERS MEETING III YEARS 

Event – Parents-Teachers meeting 

Date – 02.09.2025 

Venue – College Auditorium 

The Parent-Teacher Meeting for the third-year students was held in the college campus, 

providing an effective platform for meaningful interaction between parents, teachers, and the 

administration. Our Principal Sister delivered a wonderful address, during which she 

explained in detail the action plan of the college and highlighted the initiatives undertaken for 

the academic and personal growth of students. Her insightful words inspired and motivated the 

gathering. The parents also shared their feedback and suggestions, appreciating the 

continuous efforts of the institution in guiding and supporting their wards. As part of the 

meeting, the teachers distributed the mark sheets to the students and discussed their 

academic progress with the parents, ensuring transparency and mutual understanding. The 

meeting concluded successfully, strengthening the collaboration between parents and the 

institution in shaping the future of the students. 

 

 









 

 


